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16/05/2021  13:22:242020/5853/P COMMNT Angela Mackersie I have already sent comments but would like to reiterate that I am assuming that the 2nd floor extension has 

been removed from the plans and if is not so would object to a full width extension at that level which would 

significantly reduce the light in my house.
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